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12th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well.  I am writing to share some information with 
you as the half term draws to a close. 
 
We have enjoyed having some of our students back with us this term and are proud of how our 
community has worked together and adapted to what seems, for now at least, our ‘new normal’. 
 
School will close 12th February 2021 to Keyworkers and other identified pupils and re-open on 
Monday 22nd February 2021.  Keyworkers will be sent a link on Thursday to complete their 
requirements for the following week. 
 
Over the February half-term, we have been asked to continue to track and trace any positive 
cases.  We would therefore ask you to notify school if your child or a member of your family 
tests positive for Covid-19 and you are required to isolate.  Please email: 
information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk.  We will respond to your email. 
 
Please do not use Dojo or any other form of communication for notification of positive 
cases, as they will not be monitored during the half term break. 
 
When reporting a positive case please state clearly: 

 The name of the child and their class 

 Who within the household has tested positive 

 When they first had symptoms 

 Their test date 
 
How we will contact other parents/carers to share information: 
Should any children be required to self-isolate because they have been in close contact with 
somebody who has tested positive for Covid-19, we will contact parents by a phone call with a 
follow up letter sent via Email to inform them and advise them to self-isolate.  Many thanks for 
your support/cooperation with this and helping to keep us all safe.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us via email. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Jackson 
Head of School. 
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